
LANGSIDE                 
SCHOOL  
NEWSLETTER 

Autumn 2023 
  
It feels like Christmas is now racing towards us, probably exacerbated by an extremely early 
end of term.  As ever we have a range of Christmas events for both the children and 
families, and we very much look forward to seeing you.   
 

Nurses 
I would like to welcome Bethan Adams to the team.  Bethan is an experienced paediatric 
nurse, currently based at Lily’s Place.  Bethan will be joining us at the start of December and 
it will mean that the team is now back to full strength following the loss of Hazel.    
 

Treecycling 
 
Don’t forget to book your tree 
collection through Diverse Abilities.  
Each year the charity collects and 
recycles thousands of Christmas trees.  
Monies raised directly benefit the 
children at Langside. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Named Property 
 
Please can we request that all clothing and property is clearly labelled, it genuinely makes 
life a lot easier for us and saves a lot of staff time.  
 
 



The Christmas Production 
This year’s production ‘Christmas Movie’ is taking place on Tuesday 5th Dec 
(@10.30).  Tickets are always in high demand so please contact Cate with your 
request.   
 
a polite reminder… 

Visitors Mobile Phone Policy 
 
On arrival, visitors are asked to read the notice about mobile phone use and sign to 

acknowledge understanding of the following: 

• Visitors must keep mobile phones concealed 

• Visitors must NEVER take photos of pupils 

• Parents wishing to photograph their own child should speak to a member of the 

class 

Visitors needing to answer a telephone call or text should return to reception. 

End of Term Arrangements 
 
Just a gentle reminder that term ends on Friday 15st December at 1.00pm, staff training in 
the afternoon will be focused on wellbeing.  Children will return on Thursday 4th January.  
 

This year’s Christmas Service will be a 
‘Sensory Nativity’.  Children, parents and 
staff are encouraged to wear their finest 
Christmas outfits for the Service on Wed 13th 
December (@ 10.45).    
 
….and Don’t forget ‘Christmas Jumper Day’ 
on Thursday 7th December.  
 
 
 

Caterpillar Club 
 
Do you know about the school's Caterpillar Club? 
It runs every Friday from 10am – 11.30am and 
gives the opportunity for parents and pre-school 
children with disabilities to attend a free, fun and 
friendly session each week. Please share with 
anyone you think might benefit from a service 
like this.  

http://diverseabilities.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cc88a625dabed53dcc4139ed5&id=3d4abb247f&e=fbd3b610f0
http://diverseabilities.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cc88a625dabed53dcc4139ed5&id=3d4abb247f&e=fbd3b610f0
http://diverseabilities.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cc88a625dabed53dcc4139ed5&id=3d4abb247f&e=fbd3b610f0


Don’t Forget our Transition Offer…. 
 

 
Parent Group 
 
Parent group will be taking place before the end of this term, we are just awaiting for 
some confirmation from Bourne View Care Home, who have kindly agreed to both 
accommodate us and provide refreshments.  As always, Patsy will be there to welcome 
you.  More details to be emailed out.   
 
 
I look forward to seeing many of you at our upcoming events, if not have a wonderful 
Christmas.  
 
Jonathan  
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Transition Parent Drop in (Bourne View)                                                                      10.30, 23rd November 

  



Langside Production                                      10.30, Tues 5th December 

Christmas Jumper Day               Thursday 7th December 

Church Service (@ Langside)            10.45, Wednesday 13th December  

Visit from Santa                                              Friday 15th  December

  

End of Term                  1.00pm Friday 15th December

                              

Start of Spring Term                      Thursday 4th January 2024 

                 Staff Training 2nd and 3rd Jan

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


